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August 5, 2020 

Hi Everyone, 

 I hope everyone is doing well and is in good health and spirits.  Enjoy the rest of your 

summer.   

 There will be a mandatory re-opening meeting that parents will need to attend.  Children 

are also welcome; however, you will need to supervise their visit.  The classrooms will be set up 

so they can see what changes have been made.  

 There will be two meetings scheduled, Tuesday, August 25, 2020 at 6:00PM for families 

that are new to Small Wonders, and Thursday, August 27, 2020 at 6:00PM for all of our returning 

Small Wonders families. 

 At this time, a copy of our new “Parent Handbook” and our updated “Healthcare Policy” 

will be distributed and will be reviewed with everyone by the Director and Staff.  We also ask that 

parents bring two changes clothes, diapers, wipes, potty seat (if needed), and nap items with 

them to the meeting.  Please ensure that all items are labeled with your child’s name.  Any forms 

that need to be returned for your child’s file as well as the first week’s tuition payment should 

also be brought. 

 The meeting will be held in the main room with appropriate social distancing.  Masks or 

face coverings are also required for all adults.  Marilyn or another staff member will call or send 

a text to remind you about which meeting you need to attend. 

 Thank you again for all your consideration and time so that we may secure a safe, happy, 

and compliant learning environment for our “Small Wonders.” 

 

Marilyn E. Bonner- Director 

Small Wonders Nursery & Daycare Inc. 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


